
 
 
For Immediate Release — Friday, October 12, 2018 
 

Arlene Dickinson unable to attend U of L Convocation 
 
The University of Lethbridge is disappointed to announce that, due to illness, Arlene 
Dickinson is unable to attend Saturday’s Fall 2018 Convocation ceremony, at which she 
was to be presented with an honorary degree. 
 
The University wishes Arlene a speedy recovery. 
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